
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
15th July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In Harmony at the International Centre 
What a spectacular show that was! We have never seen anything like it and who knows whether 
we will ever again, but it was a privilege to watch and be part of. The children and the staff got to 
be part of a huge team that were able to work and perform together and put on a show that had 
us gripped! Thank you for all your comments, I have passed them on also to the organisers. If you 
missed it or want to catch the highlights then follow this link https://bit.ly/inharmony10catchup  
Here's to more performances (though perhaps on a smaller scale) next year! 
 
Weather Forecast 
The forecast for next Monday and Tuesday is for the weather to be very hot. Try and send the 
children in light clothes and keep the thick fleeces and jumpers at home. Send in drink bottles, 
hats, and sun cream though we won’t be spending big periods outside.  
 
Clubs  
A reminder that our after-school clubs finish today (Friday 15th July). Portalkids and ABC carry 
on as usual.  
 
Good News  
Our congratulations go to Mrs Powers and her husband Nick, who will be expecting their first child 
in late December. Her class have known for a couple of weeks as her bump has started to show! 
We will update you next term regarding who will take over Base 8. 
 
Congratulations also to Miss Murphy who will be getting married in the summer holidays. She is 
marrying her partner Steve and when she returns will be Mrs Speke. All the very best to the two 
of you! 
 
Term Dates  
A reminder that we break up on Thursday 21st July. The new school year starts on Tuesday 6th 
September. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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